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DATE:           July 18, 2001

TO:                 Ms. Catherine Hanan KEWB-4, BPA, 905 NE 11th Ave, Portland, OR 97232

FROM:           LSRCP Coordinator, LSRCP Office, FWS, Boise, ID

SUBJECT:      FY 2002 Proposal 

Dear Ms. Hanan:

The US Fish and Wildlife Service, Lower Snake River Compensation Plan Office would like to submit the enclosed proposal for consideration by the Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) under the Northwest Power Planning Council’s Fish and Wildlife Program. This proposal was developed according to the guidelines provided by BPA in the June 8, 2001 solicitation for the Mountain Snake Province. This proposal is for a new project only. In addition, the scope of the proposed project spans three Provinces (Columbia Plateau, Blue Mountain, and Mountain Snake). 

I appreciate the opportunity to submit this proposal. If you have any questions regarding this proposal, please contact Joe Krakker in my office at 208-378-5321

                                                Dan Herrig

LOWER SNAKE RIVER COMP PLAN OFFICE


1387 S. Vinnell Way, Suite 343


BOISE, IDAHO 83709
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